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Celebrating a Century!  
 

 
Congratulating Margaret Williams on her 100

th
 Birthday!! 

 

Fishing Derby 
A Fishing Derby, presented by the Vantage One Credit Union and 

the Lower Arrow Lakes Conservation Association, will be held on 

April 14
th

 and 15
th

! 

 

The Fishing Derby has a $10 entry fee for each participant. The 

Largest Dolly and Largest Trout will each receive a prize, as well 

as random participation prize draws at the end!  

 

Registration will start at 8 AM at the Edgewood Boat Launch on 

the 14
th

 and 15
th

, where weigh-in will also take place. Final weigh 

in will be on the 15
th

 at 4 PM. 

 

Hamburger & Hotdog Roast 
There will also be a Hamburger & Hotdogs sold on the 15th of 

April, at the Edgewood Boat Launch, and all proceeds will go to 

the EES Victoria Trip this spring, so come out and help support 

our community! 

 

ICT Summit 2012 - (Information & Communications 

Technology Summit) held on February 23-25. There 

are many interesting IT links here 

http://fnbc.info/fntc/news_and_events/ictsummit  , 

including an article on Smart Meters. 
 

Second Annual Art Show  

Great Success! 

 

 
Needle Felted Soft Sculptures by Betty Heppner. Photo taken by Fiona Meyer-Eppler. 

 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society hosted their 

Second Annual Art Show on March 21
st
, and the turnout 

was excellent! 

 

Many local artists brought their works of art in for members 

of ours, and the surrounding communities, to come out and 

appreciate. 

 

The artists were available to discuss their works, which 

many people took advantage of, and there were snacks and 

refreshments available to all. 

 

Everyone who came had a wonderful time, and we 

encourage you to come and see the pieces of art that we are 

still hosting. 

 

Art lovers and artists mark your calendars, because 

September 8
th
 is the local annual Art Walk in the Park, 

located in the Cenotaph Park in Edgewood. 

Feel free to give us a call if you are interested in having 

your work displayed! 

 

NOTE: THE NEEDLES CABLE FERRY  WILL 

BE REPLACED BY THE “M.V. SHELTER BAY” 

FROM APRIL 1
ST

 TO APRIL 30
TH

. 
Delays can be expected on April 1st while removing vessel cables, but schedule is 

expected to be mostly unaffected until the 30th, when placing vessel into service. 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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